
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: Dave Kittel, Director of Planning and Community Development 

Date: 8/2/2024 

Re: Park Donation-Pollinator Garden 

 

A local Girl Scout is working on completing her Gold Award Program and would like to 
create a pollinator garden in the City of Kaukauna. Her main objective is to create an area for 
the community to use, learn about and appreciate pollinators. After going around to many 
sites, a location off the corner of Canal St and Catherine St also known as Thilwerth Park 
was chosen. This site provides opportunities for those on the trail nearby to experience the 
garden and for the Library and School district to possibly use for programing/education. 
Overall, this area had a higher potential of community involvement, which is key to this 
project. The Pollinator Garden would be installed and paid for by the individual working on 
this project and would include some signage about the garden and pollinators. See 
map/pictures below for more information. 
 

 
 

 



 

Recommendation:  
 
To approve the location of the pollinator garden and direct staff to work with the individual 
on placement of the garden and any signs ensuring it will be out of any vision triangle area. 
 
 
 



 

 


